
Ref: WTE/TMA

16 February 2024

Dear Parent/Carer,

We have received a number of complaints from parents in the past few days regarding cars being

parked on the yellow zig zag lines outside school or on pavements. Both of these things make the

road outside school more dangerous for students as they leave and for other road users.

Please can we ask that parents do not park or stop to pick up either on these lines, on pavements

or on verges that require the crossing of pavements or yellow lines to reach them. Once again we

will be requesting the Highways camera car attend our school and the police to support with

appropriate parking.

On a different note I am sure our students are looking forward to the half term holiday. Please

could we ask parents to be aware of our uniform policy when replacing worn out or grown out of

items. Our Uniform Policy is available on the school website -

https://brookvalegroby.com/uniform-and-equipment/

Students should not have new piercings during the break as they will need to be removed in school

following the holidays and cannot be covered by plasters etc. False nails and eyelashes should also

be removed before students arrive back in school on Monday 26th February.

Thank you for your support.

W Teece
Headteacher

https://brookvalegroby.com/uniform-and-equipment/

